
 

Email 

To: Nathan.scott@phoenixreporter.com 

From: ars0116@tripjammusicfestival.com 

Subject: COVID19 precautions for Trip Jam Music Festival 

 

Hi Nathan,  

 

Trip Jam Music Festival is hosting the first music event in the United States since the COVID-19 

outbreak. We plan on taking serious precautions to COVID-19 on the upcoming event that will 

be held at 123, Wild Leaf Street Phoenix, AZ 35952 on July 8, 2021. The organization is making it 

our priority to make this the cleanest and safest festival we have ever had.  

 

The Music festival is using COVID-19 guidelines such as making people report any symptoms to 

the T.J (Trip Jam) Music App days before weeks before entering festival grounds. We also have 

strict policy on social distancing by keeping groups to 6 people or less. These are just some of 

the social distancing measure we are using to help make this event safe and fun for everyone. 

For more information or questions, please feel free to contact me by phone or email anytime. 

 

Thank you,  

Anna Snead 

Public Relations Representative 

(334)-789-0445 

 

Facebook 

Hey Nathan, 

Trip Jam Music Festival is hosting the first music festival in the United States since the COVID-19 

pandemic at 123, Wild Leaf Street Phoenix, AZ 35952 on July 8,2021. The organization is taking 

serious precautions and is using COVID-19 guidelines to keep everyone safe that is working or 

attending the event. Let me know if you have any questions or need more information.  

 

Thanks! 

Anna 

 

Twitter 

@nsphoenixreporter23 Trip Jam Music Festival is hosting the first music event in the U.S. since 

the COVID-19 outbreak July 8, 2021 at Wild Leaf Park. 
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